
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 2nd November 
 
National Lockdown 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you are aware from tomorrow we enter a 2nd national lockdown for at least the next 4 
weeks. 
 
Unlike last time, schools will remain open and therefore attendance will remain compulsory 
in main school. The rates of infection from Covid19 thankfully remain low in Norfolk, but 
please continue to help us keep the school open throughout this difficult time by 
 

 wearing masks at drop off and pick up time, unless you have told us you are exempt 

 ensuring  that you socially distance 

 not mixing with other households indoors or outside, unless the household is part of 
your support bubble 

 continuing to stick to the published times for drop off and pick up (please do not 
arrive earlier than this time, as health and safety means we cannot let you in) 

 
If you have any concerns or queries about this 2nd national lockdown and its impact on 
school, please talk to me or Mrs Hunter (Deputy Head Teacher) 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs S Mardell  
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


